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Dear Member 

You may remember that we emailed you back in February to share the good news that the 
NHDC has voted to approve the Baldock, Bygrave and Clothall Neighbourhood Plan and 
that there remains one last hurdle before the plan can be fully adopted and stand alongside 
the Local Plan when planning applications are being considered. 

We are nearing the day of the vote on 6th May. So, we are ramping up our publicity to try to 
ensure that all residents understand what they are being asked to vote for and that we get as 
many people saying “yes” as possible.  

We have created some posters which you will see appearing around the town in the next few 
days and we will be advertising on Facebook, as well as in the town’s very popular On Our 
Doorstep magazine.  

We would really appreciate your help to spread the word, please. 

The posters can be downloaded from the website www.bbplan.co.uk. If you are able to, it 
would be great if you would display one in a prominent window or pass details onto your 
friends and family in the area. We also have some larger posters (A3) on placard stands, 
which would be great to be planted in front gardens where you are in a prominent position 
around the town. 

Please contact us on info@bbplan.co.uk if you would like a printed copy of the smaller 
poster for your window or you are able to display a placard in your garden for us. 

 
 Thank you for your support 
The Baldock, Bygrave and Clothall Planning Group Committee 

       www.bbplan.co.uk    

 
 
 


